Cristie Stuart

From: Perea, Gilbert A., PED [gilbert perea@state.nm.us]

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2008 9:07 AM

To: Cristie Stuart

Cc: Santiago, Carlos M, PED

Subject: RE: Bus Replacements 08/

Replaced #1103 by ##51115

I will authorize this, Please secure your order and I will submit the approval to the district.

Gilbert A. Perea Assistant Secretary Program Support & Student Transportation Public Education Department 300 Don Gaspar Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 gilbert.perea@state.nm.us

Office: (505) 827-6640 Cellular: (505) 795-0167

From: Cristie Stuart [mailto:cstuart@btrans.biz]

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2008 7:49 AM

To: Perea, Gilbert A., PED Subject: RE: Bus Replacements

Thanks Gilbert. We also have a 1996 48 passenger lift bus (#1103) which was placed back into service on a new special ed route in 2005/06. At that time we asked for approval to replace this bus as soon as money became available. Could you check to see if it may be possible to replace this bus this year. I can send you the original documentation relating to this new route. Thanks.

From: Perea, Gilbert A., PED [mailto:gilbert.perea@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 10:53 AM

To: Cristle Stuart

Subject: RE: Bus Replacements

The other 3 will be done in 09/10

Gilbert A. Perea
Assistant Secretary
Program Support & Student Transportation
Public Education Department
300 Don Gaspar
Santa Fc, New Mexico 87501
gilbert.perea@state.nm.us

Office: (505) 827-6640

1/20/2009